
 

 

Week 8  Term One 2018 

CELEBRATING LEARNING & ACHIEVEMENT 
What a busy week our learners had last week! Our Junior and Middle school classes 
visited the Howick Historical Village as part of this terms inquiry learning. Lots of 
interesting learning occurred and the children had a lot to share upon their return. 
Meanwhile a group of talented athletes participated in in the Franklin Triathlon - 
congratulations to you all!   
 
Our newly renovated library is now open! Thank you so much to Jackie, Sandy, Mrs 
Thorby and Mrs Corlett for all their hard work putting it all back together again - it was 
a huge feat! If you have not had the opportunity to look through the new library, pop 
your head in when you are passing - it is fabulous! 
 
REMINDER: 
You may be aware from recent media reports that there is currently a nationwide crisis 
recruiting and retaining teachers. Attached to this newsletter is more information from 
NZEI regarding this. 
 
As a result, Karaka School will be attending a paid union meeting on Monday March 
26th  at 1.30pm. While we will have a small number of staff onsite, we ask that if at all 
possible you collect your child/ren at 12.20pm (lunchtime) on this day or arrange to 
have someone do this for you. 
 
VISITORS TO SCHOOL TODAY: 
Thanks Kat and Bohdi from the Breathe project, we enjoyed your visit very much. 

 
Nga mihi nui,  Sarah Hynds   

Principal@karaka.school.nz 
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Jundles Trip to Howick Historical Village 

The Junior and Middle students had a lovely time at Howick Historical Village 
last week. They were learning about Responsibilities in Communities and how 
these have changed over time. School has definitely changed a lot! Thanks to 
the PTA for subsidising this trip, and thanks also to all our fabulous parent 
helpers - we couldn't have these learning opportunities without your support.  



 

 



 

 

William Pike 
We are excited to announce that William Pike will be visiting Karaka School to 
not only launch the 2018 William Pike Challenge Award, but to inspire our 
school and wider community about overcoming obstacles and being able to 
achieve anything! 
 
This is an exciting opportunity for our Intermediate and up-and-coming 
students that aspire to be a part of this in future years (Year 5&6 will be our 
2020 participants). 
 
As a 2015 Young New Zealander of the year finalist, 2017 Blake Leader Award 
recipient and a national role model – William is a leader and an achiever who 
resonates passion and success without limits. 
 
Thursday 12th April 6pm - Karaka School Hall 
 
Thank you to Dominion Constructors for sponsoring William Pike to come and 
speak at Karaka School. 

Fundraising  for  Camp 

 

Kokako will be having an Easter bake sale to 
fundraise for our Year 5&6 camp. 

We will be selling Easter themed cupcakes, 
chocolate cake, chocolate crackle and 

chocolate brownie. 

We will be selling these on the Kokako deck on 
Thursday 29th of March after 

lunch eating. 

The cost of the items will be $2 
for everything being sold! 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Lucky Book Club – Scholastic Orders 
Issue 2 for 2018 will be coming home this week.  All orders are due in by 
Thursday 29th March.  The easiest way to order is on-line via the Loop 
orders (mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz).  Otherwise please hand in the 
order form and payment to the office by Thursday 29th March.  Thanks. 

Photolife 

Shoot key codes will be coming home in a couple of weeks.  Please look out for 
these in your child’s school bags so you can complete your online orders. 

Congratulations Toby N 

Toby won for the school 
$100.00 due to his 
wonderful art work in the 
Karaka Vintage Day 
colouring completion. 

http://mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz/


 

 

  

 

Message for school whanāu 

You may be aware of the nationwide crisis in recruiting and retaining teachers.  

Children need teachers with enough time to teach so they can give each child the attention they 

deserve, and children need talented and inspiring people to be attracted to teaching. Children are 

missing out on some opportunities to learn because teachers are bogged down in administration or 

are struggling to get enough support for children with additional learning needs.  

Teachers at our school are joining an NZEI Te Riu Roa campaign, called Kua Tae Te Wā – It’s Time to 

address these issues. Our goal is to free teachers to teach, and principals to lead, by getting the 

additional support and staff that schools need. And we’ll attract more people to teaching by 

respecting and paying them as the professionals they are.  

NZEI Te Riu Roa members at our school have been invited to paid union meetings in March so that 

we can plan and discuss the campaign and their upcoming collective agreement negotiations.  

The meeting schedule has been planned so that teachers and principals across the country can work 

out the best meetings for them to attend, including the option of groups of teachers attending 

meetings at different times. This is to help reduce disruption to teaching programmes, children and 

parents.  

Our children deserve the best education in the world, and New Zealand can afford to provide it. It’s 

just a matter of priorities. Thanks for your co-operation in this important matter. 

 

IMPORTANT 

Karaka School will be attending a paid union meeting on Monday March 26th  at 1.30pm. While we 

will have a small number of staff onsite, we ask that if at all possible you collect your child/ren at 

12.20pm (lunchtime) on this day or arrange to have someone do this for you. Please ensure your 

child knows if they will be collected. The buses will run at the normal time. Children unable to be 

collected will be supervised until the close of the normal school day. After school care will operate as 

normal. 

 



 

 

For all PTA queries you can email us on karaka.pta@gmail.com 

If you want to pay anything direct our details are: Karaka School PTA 

12-3031-0851231-00 

 Ice Blocks—Thursdays $1.00 each.  Juniors order in the morning to 
your teacher. The rest of the school can line up and order at lunchtime. 

 Results from our AGM: 

 Co-chairpersons: Pam Wardenburg and Courtney Webber 

 Secretary:   Jenny Glover 

 Treasurer:   Sarah Wilson 

 Staff Rep:   Kristeen Peters 

 Congratulations on your elected positions. 

 Lunchroom—Council require us to register our kitchen for the purpose 
of heating pies/sausage rolls etc.  The cost to the PTA is $650.00 and 
we were wondering if there was a family or business who is willing to 
contribute to this amount.  If so, we would be extremely grateful—
please advise the office if you can help. 



 

 

26 March  NZEI union meeting, collect children 12.20 

28 March  PTA meeting 7.00pm 

30 March  Good Friday 

2 April  Easter Monday 

3 April  School closed 

12 April  William Pike visit 6.00pm in the school hall 

13 April  Term 1 ends 

30 April  Term 2 starts 

21-25 May  Year 5 and 6 camp 

 

 



 

 

Community Notices 

Fun With Art 

Glenbrook School Hall 9am-3pm 

16th April—27th April 

$35.00 a day, half day $17.50 

Ring Wilma Suppers 021 1692561 

wapa@orcon.net.nz 



 

 

 

 

April School Holiday Programme 

We have just what you need to keep the kids entertained!  

Get your holiday care sorted with exciting trips and awesome 

activities. 

Butterfly Creek, Movies, KAS Family Feud, ANZAC Celebrations, 

Harry Potter fun  

& so much more! To view our brochure and to book now visit us at: 

www.kidsafterschool.co.nz 

If you haven’t already, you will need to create a parent profile on 

our online booking system. 

Any questions please call our office on 09 236 4078  

Secure your place today, spaces are limited! 

The Amazing Maze n Maize 

Giant Easter Egg Hunt! Thousands of 

eggs hidden everyday! 

Easter Weekend 30th March—2nd 

April 

Book now maze.co.nz 

http://www.kidsafterschool.co.nz


 

 


